
 

 

REQUEST FOR QUOTES 
TOWN OF HAMPTON 

EMERGENCY TELEPHONE SYSTEM (4-NR-17-002) 
ADVERTISED OCTOBER 25, 2019 

 
  

ADDENDUM #1 
Dated: November 8, 2019 

 
 
 
The following questions have been submitted for clarification: 
 

What is the address of the installation site?  
Answer: No official address. This is a recreation area located at roughly 200 Nix Street West, Hampton, SC 
29924. Close to intersection of Highway 363/Third Street NE. GIS/Tax Map # 119-10-06-012 
 
Is there a telephone line on site?  
Answer: There is not a telephone line on site. A line can be installed for this project if needed. A wireless 
connection may be an option as well. 

 
Reminder: Please write “Addendum #1 – November 8, 2019” on the bottom of the original quote form when 
submitting to acknowledge this information.  
 
 
Please submit a written quote (email quotes are acceptable) by 3:30 PM on Wednesday, November 13, 2019 to: 
  
Keith Browning 
Town of Hampton 
608 First Street West 
Hampton, SC  29924 
kbrowning@hamptonsc.gov 
  
The Town of Hampton reserves the right to reject any or all quotes.  The Town of Hampton reserves the right to waive 
all informalities not involving price, time, or changes in the work and to negotiate contract terms with the successful 
firm.  
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